Tara Doyle
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rvOom: Bord
Sent: Monday 9 September 2019 15:29
To: procbordemail
Subject: FW: Firhouse Bord Pleanala PLO6S 304612

From: Jane Doyle [mailto:janedoyle71@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday 9 September 2019 15:21

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Fwd: Firhouse Bord Pieanala PLOSS 304612

Dear Secretary

Our clients De Paul Ireland are a major homeless charity in Ireland and the family recovery hub in
the former Glencarrig nursing home is a critical piece of accommodation serving women and their

young children.

An agreement has been reached with the HSE to finance the unit and De Paul

are anxious to receive the decision of An Bord Pleanala before committing the funding.

As this is a critical element in reducing homelessness we would request the Board to deal with this
case as soon as possible to allow De Paul to make the decision to use the former home as set out in

our detailed response to the referral case taken by Councillor Brian Lawlor.

Regards

Jane Doyle
Doyle Kent Planning Partnership

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Carroll <david.carroll @depaulcharity.net>
Date: 30 August 2019 at 10:12:52 IST

To: Jane Doyle <jane@doylekent.com>

Cc: Dermot Murphy <dermot.murphy@depaulcharity.net>
Subject: Firhouse Bord Pleanala

Dear Jane

Thank you for your recent work in respect of the planned Firhouse Family recovery
hub with Bord Pleanala and the referral made in respect of our Section 5 planning
exemption received from SDCC.

As we are unclear on the length of time that the current process will take place is it
possible to make representations to Bord Pleanala on the amount of time that it will
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take for the Bord to process this?. We are requesting this on the basis that there are
no major indications that the current homelessness crisis is being alleviated. This
family recovery hub plans to provide 10-13 essential places for small families and
this unit will be play a major part in supporting particularly women and their
children who are moving on from drug and alcohol recovery programmes. its is
therefore essential that this badly needed unit is established as soon as possible.

Thank you for your assistance and kind regards

David

David Carroll

Chief Executive Officer
DEPAUL

t. +35314537111 | m. +35386
7812365

Holy Cross College, Clonliffe Road, Dublin 3, D03 P2E7
| 449 Antrim Road, Belfast, BT15 3B]
ie.depaulcharity.org

Please consider the environment - do not print this e-mail unless absclutely
necessatry.

This email and any files transmitted with it are solely intended for the
use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is
confidential and privileged. If you receive this email in error, please
advise Depaul by return email immediately. Please also disregard
the contents of the email, delete it and destroy any copies
immediately.

Depaul and its subsidiaries do not accept liability for the views
expressed in the email or for the consequences of any computer
viruses that may be transmitted with this email. This email is also
subject to copyright- No part of it may be reproduced, adapted or
transmitted without the written consent of the copyright owner.

Depaul is a company limited by guarantee:-

Registered in Ireland: Company Registration No. 357 828. Charity
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Registered in Northern Ireland: Company Registration No.
N1054106. Charity Regisiration No. XR87991. Registerad Office:
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